
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 5, 2023 
 
 
Applied Systems 
200 Applied Pkwy. 
University Park, IL 60484 
 
 
Dear Applied Systems, 
 
On behalf of the Crete-Monee School District 201-U, thank you for your gracious donation of 
school supplies for our annual Support Day. Thanks to your donations, students within our 
community have more supplies to assist them at school with assignments and projects. We 
appreciate your willingness and investment in our community! Thank you again for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Corina E. Posada 
 
Corina Posada 
Registration Specialist & Support Day Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


